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 G R Weir OBJNOT2016/3825/P 08/08/2016  08:13:00 I strongly object to this application being granted by the council as we residents took great pains to 

ensure that no outside seating would be permitted when the application for the restaurant was granted to 

preserve the residential amenity. We are frequently disturbed by the unruly behaviour of some of the 

Travelodge's guests with vertical drinking taking place on the very same space allocated for Tables and 

Chairs under this variation 6, despite our objections to the staff who totally ignore our complaints. 

There is little or infrequent evidence of any security staff and we question how the Travelodge intend to 

police the activity of their patrons behaviour should the Council be minded to grant this application. 

The Terrace outlined for Tables and Chairs is already used by members of the public to smoke and 

gawp at Residents, Cafe's and restaurants opposite despite the Travelodge claiming that smoking will 

not be permitted which is difficult to believe in view of the existence of two receptacles provided for 

the extinguishment of smoking materials. The Residents currently have to put up with members of the 

public seated on the entrance stairs for consuming food accompanied by much noise and disturbance. 

The Council will be making a considerable disservice to the Residential amenity if they are minded to 

grant this application.
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